
 
 

Bridging Communities, Inc. 

6900 McGraw  

Detroit, MI 48210 

313-361-6377 

 

July 14, 2016 

 

 

Dear __________________: 

 

 

 On behalf of Bridging Communities, I would like to personally thank you for attending 

our 6th Annual Walk for Elder Independence.  Your participation has provided support for our 

organization to fulfill its mission of improving the quality of life for the elders of the Southwest 

Detroit area. Our annual fundraisers are crucial to helping us continue this essential work and we 

could not be successful without you. 

 

 Bridging Communities is thankful for the dedication of its supporters and encourages you 

to continue supporting our work and our mission.  As always, let’s make it a good day in the 

neighborhood and help make a difference in the lives of our seniors.  

 

 

 

Thank you again for your generous support, 

 

 
Phyllis Edwards, LMSW 

Executive Director 

Bridging Communities, Inc. 


